
Notice of Late Return

If you are a family who will not be returning to
DeBeck by Wednesday, September 3rd, 2025,
you must submit a Notice of Late Return (found
on our website).  All current students of DeBeck
must return no later than Wednesday,
September 10 .th

DeBeck is a full school and therefore if a
student is not returning on or before
September 10, 2025, we cannot guarantee a
spot at DeBeck.  Students will be required to re-
register and there may be a need for placement
at another school, upon the student's late
return.

Mon. June 30
Wed. Jul 2- Fri. July 4

Ms. Tam, Ms. Yu, Mrs. Schwartz and Mrs. Lang will be
at school June 30 and July 2-4

Office Hours: 8:00 AM- 3:30 PM

Tue. July 1 Canada Day- School Closed

MyEd Parent Portal  

Term 3 Final Learning Summaries will be
published electronically to your MyEd
Parent Portal at 2:00 PM today. Once
report cards are published, you will see
a PDF report under the "Published
Reports" heading. 
Please ensure you have access to your
MyED parent portal account.  This is an
account you will need throughout your
child’s K-12 years.
Here is a quick link to the
MyEducationBC website.  
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WEEK AT A GLANCE

 Summer 
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Dear DeBeck Dragon Families,

 I want to express my sincerest gratitude for the way you welcomed me into this community three years ago. It has been a privilege to watch your
children grow and to witness the big milestones as well as the everyday little moments.

As I prepare to begin a new chapter at another school, I carry with me so many meaningful memories of my time at DeBeck. From joyful school events to
quiet hallway conversations, I have felt honoured to be part of your child’s learning journey.

Thank you for your partnership, your kindness, and your trust. This school is a truly special place because of the care and spirit that lives within it. I will
deeply miss the students, staff, and families who make DeBeck such a vibrant and supportive community.
Wishing you all a wonderful summer—and I look forward to hearing about the continued successes of the DeBeck Dragons!

With heartfelt appreciation,
Cori Anderson 

"How lucky I am to have something that makes saying goodbye so hard."
– A.A. Milne (Winnie the Pooh)

A Message from Mrs. Anderson

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


Seismic Upgrade Update

The seismic upgrade team will be working hard
this summer on the final phases of the project:

All classrooms will be completed over the
summer.
In mid-September classes will move back
into the school with the exception of
Division 1.
Classrooms not under going seismic
upgrade will be receiving new windows and
shutters.
The library has temorarily moved into a
classroom.
Division 1 will be in portable 2 for the first
few months of school.
The library upgrade will begin this summer.
Our main office will be in a trailer at the
front of the school while the office is being
upgraded.

UPCOMING DATES

Aug. 25 - Office Re-opens after summer breakth

Sept. 2 - First day of school for all studentsnd

8:45-9:45 Grade 1-7
Kindergarten Students 1:00-2:00 PM

Gradual Entry Information will be sent the first
week of July.

WELCOME BACK!

Please give a warm welcome back to:
Ms. Cheng returning from maternity leave.
Ms. Greenwell who has accepted our vacant
grade 1/ 2 position.
Ms. Sherwin who has accepted our vacant K/1
position.

From all of us at DeBeck, have a wonderful summer
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  AROUND THE SCHOOL- Division 3 and 5 Expo Projects


